
Tighes Hill Public School                   Newsletter  No. 14 

Welcome to Term 4! 

 

We hope everyone had a safe, relaxing holiday. We 

look forward to students returning to face-to-face 

learning with NSW Health-approved COVID safe  

settings (Level 3 plus Staged return) in the following  

order: 

Staged return to school 

Monday 18th October (next week!):  

Kindergarten and Year 1 

Monday 25th October (week 4): 

Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 

Learning from home continues  

until the Staged return. Our teachers  

have been working hard and can’t  

wait to see students back in the classroom! We thank 

all families and students for their amazing efforts and  

support during this challenging time. 

 

Primary students attending school are strongly  

recommended to wear masks indoors and outdoors 

on school sites. Visit https://education.nsw.gov.au/

covid-19/advice-for-families for details and contact 

our school directly if you have any questions.  

Term 4  Week 2                                  13th October 2021 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 13th October 

Children’s University learning 

hours due to Ms Armstrong 

 

Thursday & Friday  

14th & 15th October 

ICAS Writing online 

 

Monday 18th October 

Kinder and Year 1 staff and  

students return to school 

 

Monday 25th October 

Year 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 staff and  

students return to school 

 

Tuesday 26th October 

Kinder 2022 Orientation 6pm  

via Zoom 
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Principal’s Message  Book Club Orders 

Issue 8 available online now 

Assemblies 

Our assemblies have been  

cancelled due to COVID  

restrictions. Our weekly  

wrap-up will be back soon! 

 

 

 

Next meeting…  

Monday 18th October at 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opportunity Class 2022 - Placement test 

The Opportunity Class placement test for 2022 will now 

take place on Wednesday 17 November 2021. Further 

details to be announced soon. Visit https://

education.nsw.gov.au/.../selective-high.../year-5 for 

further information.  

 

Kindergarten Enrolments for 2022 

To enable us to correctly estimate enrolments and 

staff the school appropriately for 2022, I need all  

parents enrolling children K-6 to complete enrolment 

forms and leave their details at the office. Please let 

me know of any neighbours and friends, who may not 

have children already at this school but will have 

school age children for 2022, we can then contact 

them and include them on our numbers for next year. 

Subject Assessment sitting date 

ICAS Writing 

Thursday/Friday this week!  

Details have been emailed to 

students and parents 

ICAS Digital  

Technologies 
Friday 5 November 2021 

ICAS English Friday 12 November 2021 

ICAS Science Wednesday 10 November 2021 

ICAS Spelling Bee Friday 19 November 2021 

ICAS Mathematics Wednesday 24 November 2021 

UPDATE:  

new sitting dates! 
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School News 

Check-in assessment for Years 3-6 

Year 3-6 students will participate in a reading and  

numeracy Check-in assessment later this term when 

we’ve all returned to face-to-face learning. 

The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of  

Education online reading and numeracy assessment 

available to support schools to assess and monitor  

student learning. 

The assessments can supplement existing school  

practices to identify how students are performing and 

to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically 

to student needs. 

For further information about the check-in assessment, 

please speak to your child’s teacher.  

 

Chess Coaching  

is not on at this point in time 

due to COVID restrictions 

Tighes Hill Primary School 

Sentral App 

Please see our office staff if you 

are unable to access or use our 

school app 

Our positive  

wellbeing  

messages... 

Term 4 

Weeks 1 & 2  

and 

Weeks 3 & 4 



School News 

Dance2bfit Sport program - Stage 2&3 

Students and families who paid for the term 3 Dance2bfit sport program ($32) have had 

the fee reduced to $14. All students and families who paid now have $18 in Fees in  

Advance to be used at their convenience. Any student who didn’t pay, $14 is now due 

to the office.  

 

Bush Tucker Garden 

Have a look at how amazing our bush tucker garden is! 



P&C News 



Community News 


